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★ The Franklin School District Continuing Education Program is up and running for the 2022/2023 

Program Year.   Our program motto is Knowledge=Power.   

★ The Franklin Continuing Education Program is an Adult Diploma Program (ADP) and a NH High 

School Equivalency Testing Center.  The program enrolls students that need to earn either their 

high school diploma or a high school equivalency certificate.  

★ The funding stream includes the Franklin School District, and NHDOE Adult Education grant 

funds. 

★ The purpose of the program is to assist adults/participants in attaining a secondary school 

diploma and in the transition of post-secondary education and training. 

★ The mission of the program is to provide a variety of educational opportunities to empower 

adults/participants to become lifelong learners, to support individuals in identifying and 

achieving their potential academic and/or career goals. 

★ Classes take place at Franklin HIgh School and/or online, the ADP office is also located at 

Franklin High School in room 114.  Classes are provided in the evenings with flexible class times. 

★ Semester 1 will begin on September 9, 2022.  A list of classes will be posted soon.   

★ We are always looking to hire teachers in the areas of - math, english, history, science, 

technology, electives, and equivalency test administrators.  Please contact Patricia Prescott for 

more details.  

★ Program Contact:   Patricia A. Prescott, ADP Program Coordinator 

                                                 Franklin School District, 119 Central Street, Franklin, NH 03235 

                                                 603-934-3108, Ext. 3451  pprescott@gm.sau18.org 

Don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have.  I hope you have a Successful  School 

Year! 

Best Regards,  

Patricia A. Prescott 
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